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As a resident of the Southern Highlands I would like to raise my objections to the
proposed Tahmoor South Coal Project.

Living In a country where the initial signs of climate change are becoming more
evident every day, to be mining more coal that will produce more GHG is insane.

It is obvious that coal mines will become stranded assets as the world continues
its move away from coal. Youngsters who will be attracted to work in the mine will
find themselves unemployed in a decade with no skills that can be used in a
renewable technology world. We should be putting more money into education in
the new technology skills.

Daril Whiteside,
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